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American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Update
As of April 1, 2024

The Nevada Department of Health and Human Services received American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding for 

148 projects and initiatives. 

As of April 1, 2024, 48 projects are 100% complete, 18 projects are more than 50% complete and 

about 34.5% of total funding has been expended. 

With deobligations of some project funding, more than $549 million is budgeted to Department projects. 

79% of DHHS projects are 
statewide, 16% are specific to Clark County, 
3% Washoe County and 2% specific to the rural 
areas. 

AREA SERVED
Washoe Clark County 

County 3% 16% 

Rural 2%

Statewide
79%

TOPICS
Workforce

Social 11% Behavioral 
Services Health 24%

3%

Public 
Health

14%

Child Care
14%

Infrastructure
34%

Public Health
More than $75 million in ARPA funding was allocated 
to public health programs which have been 
transformational in supporting local, state, and 
academic public health programs in Nevada. Funding 
has supported foundational public health needs in the 
areas of infectious disease, family planning, maternal 
and child health, environmental health, laboratory 
services, chronic disease, and others. Projects have 
ranged in scope from physical infrastructure to human 
capital and filling immediate and future workforce 
needs.  
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